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In August this year, a delegation totals of 13 participants, including 10 young people from Carp Peru and 

their 3 leaders attended the Global Top Gun Youth workshop in Chung Pyung Korea. They were very 

inspired by their experience and since they returned to Peru have been holding many meetings to raise up 

members to a new level. 

 

As part of their ongoing preparation to launch YSP in Peru in November, they gathered together all their 

known contacts to make strategies and to work together. The gathering took place on October 21, 2018 

and we had 27 participants and everyone was very inspired by the experience and pledged to work hard 

for the successful inauguration of Youth and Students for Peace in Peru. 

 

 


